
Exhibit No.5 

Copy of Exhibit 118 of the La Follette Civil Liberties Committee 

Philadelphia, Pa., September 10, 1935 

To: Mre. Foster Strader. 

From: Mre. Le De Rice 

Please note letter from Mr. E. Fy. Sullivan. He is a solicitor that we 
have put on in‘ the Boston territory. He has many contacts in the New 
England states, is a newspaper reporter, and connected with the News Service. 
He is also in a position to get most any information desired from the various 
police departments throughout New England. 

You might want to look this young man over in case you hex * +Hwhereby 
he might be used. 

Yours very truly, 

Le D. Rice 

(Note — Asterisks indicate pieces missing.) 

 


